
Department of Radiation Safety 

August 16. 20 l 9 

Iris Ouyang 
l 705 E. Broadway, Ste l 00 
Columbia, MO 65201 

Dear Ms. Ouyang, 

University Health and Safety 
Office of Vice Presidel1t for 
University Services 

Thompson Center for 
Environmental Management 
501 23n1 Ave SE 
1'vfinneapolis, 1\4N 55455 

Office: 6 I 2-626-6002 
www.dehs.umn.edu 
Email: rpd@umn.edu 

Drs. Kathryn Dusenbery (April 1998), Margaret Reynolds (May 2008), and Jianling Yuan (April 20 I 0) 
are cuJTently Authorized Users for high dose-rate remote afterloaders (HOR) under the University of 
Minnesota's Type A- Medical License of Broad Scope issued by the Minnesota Department of Health 
(license# I 049). The period of initial authorization is listed after each name. 

Please let me know if you require additional information. 

Thank you. 

Brian J Vetter 

Radiation Safety Officer 



Song,Taehoon 

From: Gryglak, Magdalena 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Friday, August 16, 2019 1 :10 PM 
Song, Taehoon; Pavon,Sandy 
Tomczak, Tammy 

Subject: FW: Addition of Reed Cope MD as an AU for 10 CFR 35.600 material, License no. 
24-32604-01, Missouri Cancer Associates, CN613837 

Attachments: HOR AU attest AUG2019.pdf 

Good afternoon, 

Please place the attached in ADAMS: 

Missouri Cancer Associates 
030-37082 
24-32604-01 
CN613837 

Thank you 
Magda 

From: Ouyang, Iris Y <lris.Ouyang@USONCOLOGY.COM> 
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 12:49 PM 
To: Gryglak, Magdalena <Magdalena.Gryglak@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] FW: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: FW: Addition of Reed Cope MD as an AU for 10 CFR 35.600 material, 
License no. 24-32604-01, Missouri Cancer Associates, CN613837 

Dear Magdalena, 

Here is what you requested. Dr Cope is starting his first day here on Monday. We will truly appreciate your 
speedy processing it. Please let me know if there are anything else you may need. 

Best wishes, 

!f-u.i e~, ~ @¥ ~ fllc£e 
1705 E. Broadway, Ste 100 
Columbia, MO 65201 
Main: 573-874-7811 x2167. 
Direct: 573-441-3711 

1 


